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Dear parents, children, staff and parishioners,  

Ave Maria  
In May of 2002, Pope John Paul II said, “Today we begin the month dedicated to Our Lady a favourite of popular 
devotion. In accordance with a long-standing tradition of devotion, parishes and families continue to make the 
month of May a ‘Marian’ month, celebrating it with many devout liturgical, catechetical and pastoral initiatives!”  
In our observance of the Marian month, we note that the season of the Liturgical Year aligns with the fifty days of 
Easter.  This is a good time to focus our prayer and liturgy on Our Lady’s participation in the Paschal mystery and 

in Pentecost with which the Church begins. The Regina Coeli May procession Rosary Litany of Loretto 
  
Thank you to the children in Mrs O’Connor’s Class for their Assembly on V.E. Day.  Thank you to all the parents 

that were able to join us.  Congratulations to the children that received an award or certificate. 
 
Workers of the Week 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

N/A Kendall T 
Sebastian W 

Bartosz Z 
Livy B 

Ava C 
Benedict M 

Christy A 
Bella S 

Liliana W 
Lily C 

Chizaram E 
Mason H 

Emmanuel A 
Aidan W 

PE Days – New days for Summer 1 

N/A Thursday Wednesday Monday Friday Thursday Tuesday 
Wednesday  

 Thursday 

Attendance: 95.2% Overall (total attendance for the week for the whole school) Our school target for this year is 97%. 

    89.8%    99.4%          95.5%  95.6%   93.0%  97.8%  95.3%  91.9%  

House Point Winner Donatello – 111 points       Winning House overall – Michelangelo 2351 points         

Class Attendance Winner Rec A Mrs Murphy & 4J Mr Finn       
 

New Starter  
We welcome Keri Little to our team of Lunchtime Supervisors.  She started last Thursday and has fitted in perfectly.  We wish her well in her new role.  
We also welcome back Mrs Jackson-Carey next week as she returns back from maternity leave.  We look forward to having her back in school.   
 

SATS tests 
We wish our Year 6 children lots of good luck as they undertake their Statutory Attainment Tests (SATS) over the next week in 
Reading, Grammar, Punctuation, Spelling and Mathematics.   The children are all invited into school for breakfast from 8.00am 
(Monday-Thursday) to help settle their nerves and give them a hearty start to the day ahead.  I hope the children have all managed 
to read the letter that I wrote to you all.    
Good luck children – you have all worked so hard, with such positive attitudes and I know that you will shine! 

Please can I remind ALL Year 6 parents that children must attend school for the whole week and must not be absent; have any 
appointments or be away on holiday. 
 

** Year 5 Parents – Confirmation Date ** 
It has been confirmed that our Confirmation for Year 6 (Year 5 now will be Year 6 Sept 2022) will take place on Saturday 3rd  November 2022 at 

10.30am and 12:30pm, at Sacred Heart Parish Church, led by Bishop William Kenney.  Please save the date       
Year 3 Parents 
Please remember to watch the First Holy Communion Parents Meeting on YouTube over the next few days. The link is: https://youtu.be/EXJuqftF83g  
This will help to prepare your children and yourselves and answer any questions you may have about the event        

 
May is for Mary 
As we begin the month of May, our thoughts and our prayers turn especially to Mary our Mother in this month of dedication. On 
Friday 27th May, we will be holding our annual May Procession to pay homage to Our Lady; to think about her in our own lives and 
our faith. We will praise her through hymns and prayers.  Mrs Severs’ class will lead us in our May Procession; we hope to have the 
assembly outside (weather permitting).  Parents are welcome to attend.  Please can I ask for all children to bring in small 

plants/shrubs/bulbs so on the day, we can adorn the shrine of Our Lady, but then, after the procession, our Eco Team will 
plant the flowers/plants/bulbs across our school site, so that every spring our school will be FULL of flowers; a much more 
sustainable approach.  Thank you.  

http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/
mailto:fr.anthony.norton@rcaob.org.uk
mailto:admin.sh@romeromac.com
http://www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk/
https://youtu.be/e0h9CE7EJK4
https://youtu.be/EXJuqftF83g
http://3.bp.blogspot.com/_ZaHvHwPd8-Q/ShErf4bIQrI/AAAAAAAAAyM/wjR04R3quEM/s400/Mary+May.bmp


 
 

 
 

Issue 28:  
Friday 6th 

May  
2022 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT  
Telephone: (024) 76456 214 

 Website:  http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/  
E-mail fr.anthony.norton@rcaob.org.uk  
Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton   

Mass Times Saturday 5pm  
Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass) 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 
Bray’s Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW 
Telephone: (024) 7645 3314 

E-mail: admin.sh@romeromac.com  
  Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk   

Executive Principal: Paul Madia  
Parish YouTube link: https://youtu.be/e0h9CE7EJK4 

 

 
Lenten Charities ~ Thank You! 
I have been blown away by the children’s commitment and the amount of money that has been raised.  The following children have raised the most 
amount of money and will be my special guests for the day as Principals running the school with me.  Thank you to all the children that raised this 
substantial amount of money.  Thank you so much for your friend’s and family’s generosity when supporting the children on their Social Action projects.   

• Grow £1 - Year 5 and Year 6 - Grand Total raised is £1,759.03 
o 1st Tighue J-C - £300.00 
o 2nd Ron R, Milosz M & Jovin J, Oyebola A  - £267.19 
o 3rd Carrick G, Oliwia K, Jimmy D, Peter M, Henry S - £151.84 
o 4th Enya C, Dorottya F, Liana J-S, Charlotte T - £150.00 

• Good Shepherd Appeal - £61.87 
• Non-Uniform Days - £203.50 
• Comic Relief - £630.00 
• Ukraine Appeal - £503.53 
• Cake Sales - £451.08 

Total amount raised: £3,609.01 

Thank you so much for your contributions – we really do appreciate it! 
Lottery 
Thank you for all our community that have bought Lottery tickets - we have received our first 
school payment of £159.40 and we are projected to get just under £2000 over the whole year – 
thank you so much! 
 
First Holy Communion  
First Holy Communion gifts and cards will be on sale in the church hall on Friday mornings from 
9.15 am until Noon and before and after all weekend masses.  Items start at £1. Payment can be 
made by cash or debit/credit card.  Early purchase recommended as gifts sell very quickly.  Please 
contact Sue Wilby on 07523886340 if you have any queries. 
They are offering 10% discount on all purchases if they mention the word “School”. The piety shop 

is open before and after the Saturday 5pm Mass and the Sunday 10.30am Mass. 
 

OPAL Project 
I would like to say a massive thank you to the couple of parents and their families that came to school site on Saturday and worked so hard to prepare 
and build things for our OPAL playground.  It was transformational and we really appreciated it. 
 

*** EVERY CHILD NEEDS A PAIR OF WELLIES PLEASE OTHERWISE THEY WILL NOT BE 
ALLOWED ON CERTAIN AREAS OF THE OPAL PLAY AREAS *** 
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Girls Football Champions  
Today our Year 3/4 girls football team competed in the School Games football tournament. They all played with amazing 
team determination in very wet conditions!  They absolutely smashed it winning all of their matches and not conceding a 

single goal   They’ll now represent Coventry East in the Level 3 School Games finals.  Well done Team SH  
 

 
Spelling Shed  
The King Bees and Queen Bees for this week are: 

Times Tables Rockstars 
Our top Rockstars are: 

Class 1C Dara L   
Class 1D Gerald A   
Class 2E Lisa A Class 2E Hanna A 
Class 2F Krystle Z Class 2F Ben R 
Class 3G Maiya L Class 3G Annabelle O 
Class 3H Olivia R Class 3H Olivia R 
Class 4I Karen A Class 4I Nikoletta R 
Class 4J Leon W Class 4J Olga A 
Class 5K Hannah R Class 5K Lama M 
Class 5L Alex M Class 5L Alex M 
Class 6M Emrald O Class 6M Emmanuel A 
Class 6N Frannicca M Class 6N - 
Well done to our winners for this week! If you want to be in with a chance of winning a prize next week, make sure 
you log on to your Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rockstars account and get practising those spellings and tables.  
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Week at a glance 
 
 
 
 
 

I hope you have a 
great weekend.  

 

Mr P Madia  
Executive Principal 

 
 

 
 
 

Date Time Activity 

Value and Virtue – Grateful and Generous    
** Year 6 SATs Week ** 

Saturday 7th May All Day   OPAL Community Day 2 (we need volunteers – can you help??      ) 
Monday 9th May       8:00am 

All Day  
Yr6 Early Morning Breakfast (Lodge) 
Guitar Lessons 

Tuesday 10th May    8:00am 
All Day  

Yr6 Early Morning Breakfast (Lodge) 
Guitar/Violin/Piano Lessons 

Wednesday 11th May  8:00am Yr6 Early Morning Breakfast (Lodge) 
Thursday 12th May 
 

8:00am 
9:00am 
All Day  
Lunchtime  
2:30pm 

Yr6 Early Morning Breakfast (Lodge) 
Year 3 to Mass 
Yr3 Mrs O’Connor’s Class Holy Communion Retreat (Cardinal Wiseman) 
Gift Team leading Rosary Club  
One Life Easter Reflection – Live Stream (all classes) 

Friday 13th May        
 

All Day  
All Day  
Morning  
Afternoon  

Year 6 after SATs party       
Yr3 Mrs Baker’s Class Holy Communion Retreat (Cardinal Wiseman) 
Drumming Lessons 
Catholic Schools Girls Football Tournament Yr5/6 @ Corpus Christi  

Saturday 14th May 10:30am Mrs O’Connor’s Class First Holy Communion (Sacred Heart Parish) 
Saturday 21st May 10:30am Mrs Baker’s Class First Holy Communion (Sacred Heart Parish) 
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